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General Comment
This project is a threat to the wildlife, specifically whales and dolphins of the Gulf of California. Scientists have already expressed the
concerns and how the project could affect the Gulf. Giving them an extended permission would mean not listening to the proof, not
listening to the people (specifically the Mexican people who will be the most affected). We DONT WANT Mexico pacific limited LLC
operating ANY kind of “natural gas” in Mexico, even less transporting it through our most cetacean abundant rich waters. As a Mexican
citizen and marine biologist I say NO to Mexico pacific limited LLC!!!! We DONT want them here.
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